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Holly Tyers – Community Officer   

What has been worked on in the past month?  

In the past month I have focused on gathering feedback from students, staff and locals, 
particularly regarding the issue of safety in Lincoln. As well as this, I took an active part in 
Speak Week, part of which has helped to evolve my May campaign. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

One of the most successful parts of this month was the all the interesting feedback I gathered 
during Speak Week. I learned about issues students have faced and are facing with recycling, 
accessibility, and housing. I also received more detailed information about the ways in which 
recycling is being improved in accommodations, which will be very helpful for planning my 
campaign in May. 

Plans for next month  

Over the next month I plan to rethink/rewrite parts of the content for my May campaign in 
order to ensure that the content is as relevant and impactful as possible. 


